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Dear Parents/Carers,

Current research suggests that a morning rehearsal can be more beneficial for singing as children are more
alert and ready to sing.

We have decided to trial moving the time for Junior Choir rehearsal. | hope this stops timetable clashes
afterschool and will allow more students to attend if they would like to.

The advertised club (after school) will no longer be taking place.

Rehearsals will now occur on a Tuesday morning at 8:00am until 8:40 (start of the school day) and as
normal, there is no cost involved.

The choir is open for years 3-6, students just need to speak me if they would like to attend.

For those that are unable to attend, a lunch time practice will happen from 1:00pm on a Friday, just to
allow everyone the chance to sing.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards

Miss Weckmann
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